From: Heather Faust

To: Adrian Jianelli

Subject: FW: Commissioner Question: Ord. No. 2022-25 - Ordinance Amending North Port Gardens DRI (QUASI-
JUDICIAL)

Date: Thursday, November 17, 2022 4:45:37 PM

For the ex parte file.

From: Anna Duffey <aduffey@northportfl.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 3:37 PM

To: Commissioners <Commissioners@cityofnorthport.com>

Cc: Jerome Fletcher <jfletcher@northportfl.gov>; Julie Bellia <jbellia@northportfl.gov>; Jason
Yarborough <jyarborough@northportfl.gov>; Alaina Ray <aray@northportfl.gov>; Lori Barnes
<Ibarnes@northportfl.gov>; Amber Slayton <aslayton@northportfl.gov>; Michael Golen
<mgolen@northportfl.gov>

Subject: Commissioner Question: Ord. No. 2022-25 - Ordinance Amending North Port Gardens DRI
(QUASI-JUDICIAL)

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO ALL.

Good afternoon. Below please find a Commissioner question along with staff response regarding
the referenced agenda item.

e Can a copy of the existing DRI be provided?
o The original DRI is already provided as an exhibit to the staff report starting on page 19
of the pdf.

Thank you,

Anna M. Duffey

Senior Executive Assistant

City of North Port

Office of the City Manager
Ph:941.429.7077, C: 941-356-9896
Fax: 941.429.7079
aduffey@northportfl.gov
www.northportfl.gov

E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection with
official City business are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.
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